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INQUIRY INTO THE APPROVAL OF THE DESIGNER
OUTLETS CENTER - LIVERPOOL

Organisation: Fletcher Jones

Name: Ms Nadia Dillo

Position: Manager

Telephone:

Date Received: 11/08/2004

Subject: Employee of Fletcher Jones, Shop No. 62

Summary



5™ August, 2004 32 Mulligan Street
BOSSLEY PARK NSW 2176

The Director

General Purpose Standing Committee No 4
Parliament House

Macquarie Street

SYDNEY NSW 2000

Dear Sirs

I, Nadia Dillo, am currently employed as manager of Fletcher Jones,
Shop 62 at the Designer Outlets in Liverpool.

[.am writing to you to express my disappointment over the pending
closure of the Centre and to help you understand how this will affect
me on a personal level as well as the other 450 plus employees.

If Orange Grove were to close I would find myself unemployed for the
first time in 15 years. At 48 years of age, obtaining another permanent
/ part time job opportunity in the local area would be near impossible.
This could result in me taking unemployment benefits.

I have two daughters to support and have just been approved to buy
my family home. This will no longer be possible and with no money
coming in the rent will be far too high. I would no longer to also be
able to help support my family back home so therefore this closure
will not only affect one family but two.

So please I am asking for you to listen to our stories and please
support us by keeping the Designer Outlets open.

Yours sincerely

Nadia Dillo



